
Your participation is important to this planning process

BASING F-35A LIGHTNING II FORMAL TRAINING UNIT AT KINGSLEY FIELD
AIR NATIONAL GUARD BASE ENVIRONMENTAL IMPACT STATEMENT

kingsleyfieldf35eis.com

Why We Are Here Tonight
● The National Guard Bureau (NGB) and the   
 Department of the Air Force (DAF) will       
 evaluate the potential environmental impacts  
 to locate one formal training unit (FTU)       
 squadron of F-35A Lightning II aircraft at the  
 173d Fighter Wing (173 FW) at Kingsley     
 Field in Klamath Falls, Oregon.

● This is the beginning of the environmental    
 review process.

● The NGB and DAF invite you to participate   
 and to provide your comments.

● Your comments can help the NGB evaluate   
 potential environmental impacts.
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